
Germantown Neighborhood Preservation Commission

Thursday, July 18, 2024, 5:30 p.m.

City Hall, Lawton Conference Room, 1930 S. Germantown Road

Call to order – 5:35 p.m.

Establishment of quorum – The following members were present: Cheron Allbright, Scott Balentine, Ellen

Bernstein, Brian Everson, Peter Ganavazos, Shawn Lane, Whitney Lane, Matthew May, Adrienne Pakis-Gillon,

Marissa Rogers and staff support Stacey Crockett and Erinn Figg.

Consideration of Minutes – June 20 minutes were approved as submitted.

Citizens to be Heard – None

Chair’s Comments – Chairman Bernstein thanked the Commission for a strong start on the Summit planning. She

reminded Commissioners that this event will require all hands on deck.

Reports

Alderman Liaison - No new news.

Tree Board - No new news.

Neighborhood Services – No new news

Planning Commission – Parking lot signage for commercial parking lots goes to third reading on 7/22. Chipotle

going to the Planning Commission on 8/8. There was no Planning Commission in July. The June Planning

Commission modified materials for The Standard project. Retail and office supplies occupancy remain high at 97 and

94 percent, respectively.

Project Updates

Annual Neighborhood Summit - This year’s theme will be “Neighborhoods in Action,” with the goal to get the

neighborhoods involved as much as possible. Next steps will be to work on sponsorships and door prize donations.

Neighborhood Grants - Grants were distributed to neighborhoods at the July 8 BMA meeting.

Announcements

The next NPC meeting will be Thursday, August 15.

Adjournment – 5:48 p.m.


